‘Bristol Bay Corp.
Hires Ted Angasan

At  an executive committéc
meeting of the  Bristol Bay

Development Corporation held

in Dillingham on August 18,
1971, Theodore Angasan was
hired as regional director for
the organization.

John J. Knutsen of Dilling-
ham was hired in  Angasan’s
former position as - program
development specialist.

Also hired was Mrs. Lena
Andree, also of Dillingham, as
an holism counselor, to be-
gin working on September 1.

It has been announced that
the Boatd of Directors for the
Bristol Bay ‘Development Cor-
poration will hold their third
annual meeting in Dillingham on
September 10, 11 and 12 in the
Youth Center.



